
QUESTIONS TO THE MAYOR, CABINET MEMBERS AND COMMITTEE CHAIRS

To the Leader of the Council:

1. The Council recently implemented a reporting page on the website in
response to increased public concern over ‘fetid odours’ being released from 
the Walleys Quarry landfill site.  Would the Leader update Council on the 
number of contacts made through the website since its implementation?

Cllr Dave Jones
……………………………………………………………………………………………..

To the Portfolio Holder for Community Safety and Wellbeing:

2. Could the cabinet member outline the activities undertaken by the Council in
response to increased anti-social behaviour at the former Silverdale railway 
station site on the mineral line?

Cllr Dave Jones
……………………………………………………………………………………………..

To the Portfolio Holder for Planning and Growth:

3. Could the cabinet member outline the process by which the council distributes 
money received in social housing contributions under 106 agreements for 
development of social housing?

Cllr Dave Jones
……………………………………………………………………………………………..

To the Portfolio Holder for Finance and Efficiency:

4. Could the Portfolio Holder for Finance and Efficiency update the Council on 
the progress made with the sale of the Council Owned land at Deans Lane?

 
Cllr Andy Fear
……………………………………………………………………………………………..

To the Portfolio Holder for Community Safety and Wellbeing:

5. Can the Portfolio Holder for Community Safety and Wellbeing explain to 
members what Newcastle Borough Council is doing to tackle rising knife 
crime in our communities? 

 
Cllr Kyle Robinson
……………………………………………………………………………………………..



To the Portfolio Holder for Planning and Growth:

6. Can the Portfolio Holder for Planning and Growth please inform members
when the joint local plan consultation process will begin again and is the 
council on track to consult residents on the draft joint local plan in autumn 
2019? 

Cllr Kyle Robinson
……………………………………………………………………………………………..

To the Portfolio Holder for Finance and Efficiency:

7. Given that your Administration operates under an ‘open and transparent’ 
modus operandi, and given that you share my belief that this Local Authority 
should be ‘Member Led’ wherever possible. Could the Portfolio Holder please 
inform the Council as to why, notwithstanding the latest meeting having been 
delayed to accommodate members of the Administration and Senior 
Management Team, that the request of the Finance, Assets & Performance 
Scrutiny Committee back in 2018,  to scrutinise the council’s Performance 
Reports has not be adhered to?

Cllr Mike Stubbs
……………………………………………………………………………………………..


